
Minutes from the Commission Meeting held on 

July 2, 1990 

The Englewood Board of Commissioners met on July 2, 1990 for the third and final 
reading on the 1990-91 Budget.  With no additions, corrections, or deletions, a motion 
was made by Cass and seconded by Long to accept the Proposed 1990-91 Budget on 
third and final reading.  Commissioners Long, Cass, and Conner were present and 
voiced all ayes to the motion.  The 1990-91 Budget was then declared officially passed. 

The meeting was then adjourned. 
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